
 

 

 

Public Notice 
  

 
Surplus Declaration of Leasehold Interest in Suites 09, 013, 302  

at 150 Central Park Drive, Brampton 
 

To Facilitate Lease Renewal and Amending Agreement beyond 21 years  
with The Regional Municipality of Peel 

  
PURSUANT to By-law 216-2017, take notice that The Corporation of the City of Brampton 
intends to declare a leasehold interest in Suites 09, 013, 302 surplus in regard to the following 
municipal property:  
 
LANDS AFFECTED  
The municipal address is 150 Central Park Drive, Brampton (“Civic Centre”).  The property PIN 
is part of 141700005. 
 
EXPLANATORY NOTE  
The City owns property located at 150 Central Park Drive and the leasehold interest in Suites 
09, 013, 302 is to be declared surplus to facilitate a Lease Renewal and Amending Agreement 
beyond 21 years with The Regional Municipality of Peel with a term terminating on December 
31, 2024. 
 
For further information, contact Marlon Kallideen, Interim Senior Manager, Realty Services,  
Legislative Services, at marlon.kallideen@brampton.ca.  
 
Dated: March 23, 2022  
 

P. Fay, City Clerk 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington St W, Brampton. ON L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2172 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax), cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  
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